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Hi, my name is Katherine Brick from 2154 Hartford Ave. commenting on the public improvement
construction project that we were notified about. I would like to object to the method of funding for the
mill and overlay project because we are already paying property taxes and this is an additional amount
that does not necessarily contribute to benefits in our home or property and should be expected to be
paid for by our existing property taxes or funds by the city. I know there is litigation involved with this
that has occurred and is likely to continue to occur and wanted to state my objection. Thank you. Bye,
yeah.

You received a voice mail from CHEHOURI,MOXIE.

Thank you for using Transcription! If you don't see a transcript above, it's because the audio quality was not
clear enough to transcribe.
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